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Comments: I've been disheartened by the increased in visible mining over the last couple of years in the Black

Hills and surrounding area and am saddened to hear there may be some along the Spearfish Canyon scenic

drive. This is an invasive process that does severe damage to the landscape and disrupts the flora and fauna of

the area. I emplore you to reconsider the Golden Crest Exploration Drilling Project in such a precious area of the

Black Hills. 


